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On Thu, Feb 18, 2021 at 12:47 PM Jill Bridgman <jillb2105@gmail.com> wrote:
hi
I wish to register my support for the pasadena plans to open a kitchen facing the reserve.
In my view, this will enhance both the visual aspects and usability of this reserve with only 
minor impacts on parking.
(Also, it would appear to be very unfair if one business was allowed to open on to the 
reserve (presumably within the boundary of the property), while the other was not0 . The 
mini market stands to benefit enormously from the park upgrade, being allowed extra tables 
and chairs on the new walkway, so it's hard to see how they can complain about the area 
containing the caravan being made into a more permanent food outlet.
The area is also in dire need of more shaded seating and this is a good option which doesn't 
intrude beyond the boundary of the private property held by the Pasadena.
I have no personal interest or investment in the Pasadena but have lived in the area both 
offshore and on since 1978 and I love to see the area being upgraded with more amenity 
and options for all those who wish to share our most precious space..
I appreciate all the effort that council is making to improve this area and I think that this 
would be yet another step forward.
Jill Bridgman

Sent: 18/02/2021 7:29:35 PM
Subject: Re: Thomas Stephens Reserve


